
NORTH YARMOUTH COMMUNICATIONS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
November 2, 2018 
Minutes 
 
Attending: Christian Edmondson, Peg Leonard, Kathy Whittier 
 
Minutes of last meeting: OK as printed. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Newsletter: The next one will be due in January. There was discussion about scheduling – the next one 
would usually come in December, but it is hard to gather info and get work done during the holidays. 
Comprehensive Plan: Discussion of Special Town Meeting – what was the outcome? 
 
Recycling messages: Peg will look into this and suggestions to ecoMaine. 
 
Changeable signs: Suggested locations – Rts 9 & 115 (town center), Rts 231 & 115, North Rd and Rt 9 (2 
signs?), Mill Rd & 115, North Rd & 231, Rt 115 at Yarmouth line, Rt 9 at Cumberland line, Sligo Rd? 
 
It would be helpful to have MDOT traffic data to locate higher traffic areas if we are doing a limited 
number of signs. Ask Rosemary for this. We could send her the list of locations to use with the traffic 
data if she needs them. 
 
At our next meeting, do we need to start moving forward with our expenditures for FY2020? 
 
Also at our next meeting, discuss January newsletter. 
 
[ED NOTE: It is difficult for us to make a lot of progress at a meeting when we don’t have input from 
Rosemary, since most of our work comes through her. If Friday morning is not a convenient time for her 
to meet, perhaps we should also discuss a better meeting time for her.] 
 
Next meeting: Friday, December 7, 7:30 am, Downstairs Meeting Room. 
 


